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PARENTAL CONSENT, ASSUMPTION OF INHERENT RISK,  
RELEASE OF LIABILITY, WAIVER OF CLAIMS, AND INDEMNITY AGREEMENT 

 
 
Child’s Name:        Date of Birth: ____/____/__________ 
 
I,        , hereby consent for my child listed above (“Child”) to 
pilot and/or fly in an aircraft owned, leased, or operated by Arapahoe Flight Club (“Flying”). 
 
Risks.  Flying includes certain risks, not all of which can be described herein, but may include burns, cuts, 
contusions, sprains, punctures, broken bones, hypoxia, pneumothorax, dizziness, fainting, high-altitude 
sickness, dehydration, aircraft collisions or accidents, other wounds or injuries, concussions, and death.   
 
Assumption of Inherent Risks.  I, and if possible, my Child, have read the previous statement on the risks 
inherent in Flying.  I and my Child understand and appreciate the risks inherent in Flying and the types of 
injuries that may occur as a result of participating in Flying.  I, individually, and in my capacity as parent, 
guardian, or next friend of my Child, assert that my Child’s participation in Flying is voluntary and hereby 
knowingly assume all such risks. 
 
Waiver, Release, and Indemnification.  I, individually, and in my capacity as parent, guardian, or next friend 
of my Child, hereby waive, release, indemnify, and shall hold harmless Arapahoe Flight Club and all of their 
respective owners, officers, directors, partners, agents, managers, members, employees, and volunteers 
(collectively, “Released Parties”) from and against all demands, claims, losses, injury, damages, liability, 
attorneys’ fees, costs and/or expenses of litigation, in law or in equity, whether known or unknown, that have 
arisen or may arise from my Child’s participation in Flying that involves any damage, loss, or injury to my 
Child  or to my Child’s property.  In the same capacity, I promise not to sue any of the Released Parties for 
any such demands, claims, or liability.  This waiver, release, indemnification, and promise not to sue shall 
apply to any and all claims of negligence, but does not apply to any claims of criminal conduct, gross 
negligence, or willful conduct. 
 
Liability.  I understand and agree that the aircraft’s pilot in command (“Pilot”) is and shall be solely 
responsible for any damage, loss, or injury arising or resulting to me or my property that is caused by the 
Pilot’s negligence. 
 

This Release is revocable, prospectively only, by a writing signed by me that bears the date that the 
revocation is delivered to Arapahoe Flight Club. 
 
 
                
Date      Parent’s Signature 
      Print Parent’s Name:       


